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April 17, 2020 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 17-152; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.  

Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
  

Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. hereby submits the following status report 
in accordance with the February 25, 2020, secretarial letter in this docket.    

 
The Company has reached a point in its work on the issues impacting the LCIRP in this docket 

that gave rise to the current stay of proceedings, and which issues are also related to the Granite 
Bridge project in DG-17-198, such that we can begin developing a proposed procedural schedule. 
Given the Commission’s instruction that the Company work with Staff and the other parties to 
obtain consensus on a schedule, the Company requests a May 15, 2020, deadline for filing a 
proposed procedural schedule to govern the balance of this docket that is acceptable to all parties. 

 
 Pursuant to the March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this letter 
will be filed.   
 

Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

          
Michael J. Sheehan 
 

cc:  Service List 


